

August 13, 2021

The Municipality of West Elgin Council Municipality of West Elgin 22413 Hoskins Line Rodney, ON NOL 2CO

Via email clerk@westelgin.net

We would like to request that on the 18th of September at 11AM that the Rodney Aldborough Agricultural Society be allowed to hold a parade in the town of Rodney on what would have been the Annual Rodney Fair Weekend.

Attached to this letter is a map of the proposed route we would like to travel. The Parade will start and end at the Fair Grounds on the track.

We would request that the Municipality's Road department provide traffic control and close and open the route. A notice to the County of Elgin will also be required for the temporary closure of Furnival Road, Mr. Gosnell has advised that he will get permission on our behalf once council has endorsed the parade.

Should you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Dan Balint President

